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Dear Chairman and Committee members.  Thank you for this chance to testify. 

I oppose the passage of HB 381, Stand your Ground. Shooting another 

human being should not be done unless as an absolute last resort.  There 

should be a duty to retreat to avoid the use of deadly force.  Establishing 

this law will only lead to more senseless, violent deaths.  It will not prevent 

deaths or lower crime rates. 

Thank you, 

Penny Hubbard 

 


